
NEAL & HARWELL, PLC 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

1201 DEMONBREUN STREET 
SUITE 1000 

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37203 

TELEPHONE 
(615) 244-1713 

_____________ 
FACSIMILE 
(615) 726-0573 

NEALHARWELL.COM

October 20, 2017 

Sharla Dillon 
Dockets Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
500 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN  37242  

VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY 

RE: Atmos Energy Corporation – 2017 Reconciliation Filing 
TRA Docket No. 17-00091 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 

Enclosed are Atmos Energy Corporation’s Responses to the Third Discovery Requests of 
the Consumer Protection and Advocate Division. 

These responses include a volume marked Confidential, which is being submitted pursuant 
to the Protective Order in this matter, and which should not be posted to the TPUC’s docket 
website. 

In accordance with TPUC practice, I have enclosed an electronic copy of the entire filing 
in PDF format, along with an original and four hard copies.  

I also enclose a CD containing live Excel versions of the spreadsheets for use by TPUC 
staff.  

Due to their size, the enclosures have been included only with the hand delivered copy of 
this letter. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Best regards. 

A. SCOTT ROSS 

 SROSS@NEALHARWELL.COM 
(615) 238-3524 (DIRECT) 

Filed Electronically in TPUC Docket Room on 10/20/2017
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Sincerely,    

 
      A. Scott Ross 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Vance Broemel, Esq. vance.broemel@ag.tn.gov 

Wayne Irvin, Esq. wayne.irvin@ag.tn.gov  
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